
 

Re: Our Reference: SS614268-1 

Dear Amelia Barry, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 26/03/2025 concerning your request to relocate the 
Telstra pit outside your property - 90 Harbord Road, Freshwater, NSW, 2096 
 
We have conducted preliminary investigations into your proposal. We have no objections in 
principle to the proposed relocation to proceed with your Crossover plans. 
 
Under no circumstances are you or any contractor you engage to modify, raise, lower, relocate the 
pit in question, this must be done by an authorised Telstra representative or contractor engaged by 
Telstra.  Please be aware that Telstra will not hesitate to take action to recover costs for any loss or 
damage caused by interference to Telstra’s network. 
 
Please contact 1800 810 443 or email us on F1102490@Team.Telstra.com if you require any 
modification of Telstra’s assets.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Seb Vartabedian 

Network Evaluation Specialist 
Network Integrity 
Design & Construction | InfraCo Operations 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

26/03/2025  

 

 

 

Network Integrity, Service Delivery,  
Telstra Corporation Limited  
Address: Level 5 – 317 Hunter Street 
Newcastle NSW 2300   
 

mailto:F1102490@Team.Telstra.com

